
ROTARY 4-WAY TEST
1. Is it the TRUTH?

2. Is it FAIR to all concerned?
3.Will it build GOODWILL and better FRIENDSHIPS?

4.Will it be BENEFICIAL to all concerned?

Birthdays and Anniversaries
July 6 - Julia Gussett

July 10 - Jessika & Rex Johnson
July 13 - Bill Muttera

July 15 - Mike & Kim Rose

  ROTARY CLUB OF SUSANVILLE SUNRISE

SPOKE

Today’s Program
President’s Introduction

Upcoming Programs
July 18 - Patty Gunderson

July 25 - Rhetta Vanderploeg
August 1 - Michelle Zubillaga

August 8 - Arlin Billington
August 15 - Club Assembly

Upcoming Events

July 12 - Bocce Ball and Debunking at Boomers’
July 17 -21 - Sarsaparilla Booth, County Fair

THE  OBJECT OF ROTARY

The object of Rotary is to encourage and foster 
the ideal of service as a basis of worthy  en-
terprise and, in particular, to encourage and 
foster:

First: The development of acquaintance as an opportunity for service;
Second: High ethical standards in business and professions; the recog-
nition of the worthiness of all useful occupations; and the dignifying 
of each Rotarian’s occupation as an opportunity to serve society;
Third: The application of the ideal of service in each Rotarian’s per-
sonal, business, and community life;
Fourth: The advancement of international understanding, goodwill, 
and peace through a world of fellowship of business and professional 
persons united in the ideal of service.

SUSANVILLE SUNRISE CLUB OFFICERS
2013-2014

President:			   Patty Gunderson 
President Elect:		  Tim Nobles
Secretary:			   Karen Grosz
Treasurer:			   Rob Kohrt
Sergeant at Arms:		
Club Service:	 		  Annette Silveria
Vocational Service:		  Gary Felt
Community Service:		
International Service:	 Steve King
Youth Service:		  Vera Campa
Foundation Chair:		  Arlin Billington

SUSANVILLE SUNRISE ROTARY CLUB,
P.O. BOX 1345 SUSANVILLE, CA 96130

Email: sunrise@susanvillerotary.org
Website: www.susanvillerotary.org

Meetings held each Thursday at 7:00 a.m. at the Elks Lodge
Articles, information, or suggestions for the Spoke are always welcome. 

email Oliver Grosz:  ogrosz39@gmail.com
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Message From The President

		  District 5190 Training Seminars 
District Training Seminars are designed for 

every Rotarian! 

Club Presidents, Presidents Elect, and Club 
Committee Chairs are especially encouraged 

to attend with their teams. 

 
Rotary Foundation & Grants Management Seminar - July 20, 2013   
Our Mission: Doing Good in the World.   
Unravel the complexities, learn, share and engage in the wealth of opportunities 
to make a difference in so many lives (including our own!) through OUR Rotary 
Foundation. 
 
Rotary Foundation Seminar 8:30 a.m. – Noon  
Grants Management 1:00 pm to 4 pm. 
Parasol Building, Incline Village. Clubs will be billed $25 pp, including lunch. 
Registration now open at www.rotarydistrict5190.org . 
 
Membership and Public Image Seminar - August 24, 2013    
Sharing the Gift of Rotary and then Delivering on the Promise.  
Is your Club truly ready to grow and how do you know?  Exciting new ideas to 
share and discuss, including our focus locally and internationally on ‘the why,’ 
the essence of who we are and why it matters; harnessing Social Media, our 
Membership Program Ignite, the new RI visual toolkit, Telling our Rotary 
Stories…and just having fun!  
 
8:30 a.m. to 3:30 pm. Parasol Building, Incline Village. Clubs will be billed $25 pp, 
including lunch.  Registration now open at www.rotarydistrict5190.org . 

 
Five Avenues of Service Seminar – NEW this year 
September 21, 2013 J.A. Nugget, Sparks. 
Service is the heart of Rotary and we serve in a myriad of ways. Join us to 
Explore, Share and Learn as we put it all together to Engage Rotary – Change 
Lives.  We guarantee you will leave with new ideas, nuts and bolts ‘how to’ and 
new inspiration.  Registration coming soon.  

 

Build Rotary Knowledge.  Build Your Club.  Change the World. 

New For Rotary in 2013-2014

Rotarians will be allowed to form satellite clubs, whose members meet at a differ-
ent time and location from their parent clubs. The change, approved by the Coun-
cil on Legislation in April, is intended to make it easier for members to develop 
the core for a new club.

Districts will be able to form an unlimited number of e-clubs. The Council 
removed a limit of two e-clubs per district. The change is designed to bring in 
new members and appeal to young professionals, who may be less able to meet in 
person weekly.

The name of Rotary’s fifth Avenue of Service will change from “New Generations 
Service” to “Youth Service.” This change was also approved by the Council. In 
2010, this avenue of service joined Club Service, Vocational Service, Community 
Service, and International Service.

The dues Rotary clubs pay Rotary International will increase US$1 to $53 per 
member.
A redesigned Rotary website will be launched in late summer.

New grants procedure: There will be three types of grants-- global, district, and 
packaged. You can learn about all three types, and get more details about the ap-
plication process, on Rotary’s grant microsite . Our own district 5190 is now using 
the Clubrunner Grants Module for District Service Grant applications.

“Though our work may be menial, though our contributions may be 
small, we can perform it with dignity and offer it with unselfishness. 
Our talents may not be great, but we can use them to bless the lives of 
others.... The goodness of the world in which we live is the accumu-
lated goodness of many small and seemingly inconsequential acts.” 
--Gordon B. Hinckley

Welcome to the first meeting of the new year! I know we will continue 
to do good works and enrich the lives of others.

Patty


